
 
 

Report of Computer Science Undergraduate Society, AUS 
Council 5-10-2016 

 

 We are currently in the process of hiring a U1 Rep and a CS & Biology Rep  

 The CSUS Fund, which provides financial assistance to CS students who wish to attend 
academic/professional enrichment conferences and events, is now open for 
applications. 

 The CS Help Desk, which is run by student volunteers, is now open to assist students 
with their coursework or CS-related questions. The schedule is posted on the CSUS 
Facebook page. 

 The CSUS holds office hours every Tuesday and Wednesday from 10:30-4:30. Any CS 
students with questions, concerns or suggestions are welcome to drop by and chat with 
an exec. 

 We will be holding our CS clothing sale in the next few weeks – more updates to come. 

 We have a COMP 202 Midterm Review Session on the 28th of October, 6-8PM. 
 
CSUS council meetings are every Thursday, from 5:30-7PM at room 5015 in Trottier. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Ayesha Krishnamurthy 
Vice-President Arts, CSUS 
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